

Federal Communications Commission Enforcement Bureau Los Angeles Office 18000 Studebaker Rd., Room 660 Cerritos, California 90703 December 20, 2000

Steve Herbert Chief Engineer KCRW 1900 Pico Boulevard Santa Monica, CA 90405 Re: Case No. EB-00-LA-291

Dear Mr. Herbert:

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for the excellent job you did in resolving the television interference experienced by several residents in the Cache Creek area. The dedication and professionalism displayed by you and your team of experts is greatly appreciated by the Federal Communications Commission's Los Angeles Enforcement Bureau office. You and KCRW Foundation, Inc. went above and beyond the call of duty to rectify the situation. You are an asset to the broadcast community. I look forward to working with you again.

Happy Holidays and thank you again for a job well done.

Sincerely,

Catherine Deaton Acting District Director FCC - Los Angeles, CA

Cc: Billie Jo Meddars, Congressman Thomas' Bakersfield Office